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Caroline Ahonen retired RN living in Portland Maine.  LD 1230 ought not to pass.  A 
72 hour waiting period is a common sense gun safety measure supported by the 
majority that does not infringe on any persons Second Amendment right.  We can not 
abolish common sense gun safety measures that are supported by the majority.  LD 
1230 ought not to pass.


